
From: Taylor, Richele
To: Farrar Stewart <Farrar.Stewart@llr.sc.gov>

Date: 10/21/2016 3:40:40 PM
Subject: RE: State of Emergency and Hazardous Weather related to Hurricane Matthew

Can you send me Trina’s number? I can’t get Kevin or Kim.
 
From: Farrar Stewart [mailto:Farrar.Stewart@llr.sc.gov] 

Sent: Friday, October 21, 2016 3:35 PM

To: Taylor, Richele

Subject: FW: State of Emergency and Hazardous Weather related to Hurricane Matthew
 
 
 
Farrar S. Stewart, PHR,MSHRD
Deputy Director of Administration & HR Operations
SC Department of Labor, Licensing, & Regulation
Office - (803)896-4320

Confidentiality Note: This e-mail, including any attachments, contains privileged & confidential 
information intended only for the use of the individual/entity named above. If the reader of this e-mail 
is not the intended recipient/employee/agent responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you 
are hereby notified that any dissemination or copying of this e-mail, including attachments, is strictly 
prohibited. If you have received this e-mail message in error, please notify us immediately at 
803-896-4320. Thank you
 
From: Aydlette, Kim [mailto:Kim.Aydlette@admin.sc.gov] 

Sent: Friday, October 21, 2016 9:15 AM

To: Aydlette, Kim

Subject: State of Emergency and Hazardous Weather related to Hurricane Matthew
 
HR Directors,
 
Governor Haley has issued Executive Orders 2016-40 and -41, granting leave to state employees as a result of the 
State of Emergency for Hurricane Matthew and hazardous weather conditions from Hurricane Matthew, respectively. 
 Also attached is a list of the closings by county.  In accordance with S.C. Code of Laws Section 8-11-57, the Governor 
has granted leave with pay for state employees as outlined in her order.   Essential employees who were required to 
work during this time should earn compensatory time on an hour for hour basis for the hours worked. 
 
For specific questions about appropriate use of hazardous weather and emergency leave, please contact your 
consultant for assistance at 896-5300.
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kim S. Aydlette
 
Director, Division of State Human Resources

The South Carolina 
Department of Administration
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8301 Parklane Road, Suite A220, Columbia, SC 29223
(803) 896-5300| (803) 896-5050 fax

The South Carolina Department of Administration (Admin) serves the citizens of South Carolina and agency partners by leading 
innovative efforts to provide secure, cost-effective, responsive and standardized services.
 
 
 


